
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Public Works 

Committee on Thursday, October 17, 2019, has been 

cancelled due to a lack of quorum. 

 

The next regular meeting is scheduled to be held on  

Thursday, November 21, 2019, at 4:00 p.m.  

in the City Manager’s Conference Room. 


